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8th September 2023 
 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 

Welcome back!  
 

We have had a whirlwind first week and it has been lovely to see so many of our pupils return and come 
back with such positivity, enthusiasm and commitment for the new academic year. I hope you all had a 
restful break (even if the weather typically decided to put in an appearance after it was all over!!) 
 

This year sees the expansion of our provision so that we are able to accommodate the many referrals we 
receive and ensure that all our children are receiving the outstanding education that they deserve whilst 
having their other varying needs met also. 
 

Albright Education Centre now consists of Albright Academy (our original setting for secondary children), 
Albright Post 16 - the previous nursery that is adjacent to us, and Albright Plus - the site on Connor Road, 
meeting the needs of our younger pupils or those requiring some additional support and care. We are so 
excited for how we can use our increased space to meet the needs of Sandwell's children and young 
people. 
 

Thank you to all of the parents and carers who ensured children turned up on the first day in correct uniform 
- please see attached picture of uniform expectations. 

 
If you have any queries, please do give us a call to discuss this.  
 

And a huge well done to the majority of children who achieved 100% attendance this week - 
remember we cannot put in place the support our very special school provides, if children are not 
here. Our year 11 leavers achieved some outstanding results in their GCSE exams - and again 
this is something that requires good attendance.  
 

We look forward to working with you all over the next year to ensure 
your children achieve the very best outcomes.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
 

Mrs Hazelwood     


